

Scientific Advisory Committee on Nutrition: register of interests

July 2024

Table of contents

Types of interests	4
Personal or family financial interest	4
Non-personal financial interest	
Personal non-financial interest	
Declarations of interest	7
SACN main committee	7
Professor Jean Adams	7
Professor Susan Fairweather-Tait	
Ms Gill Fine	
Dr Darren Greenwood	
Professor Paul Haggarty	
Professor Mairead Kiely	
Professor Susan Lanham-New	
Professor Julie Lovegrove	26
Dr David Mela	30
Mr Harry McDermott	33
Professor Ken Ong	34
Mrs Gemma Paramor (member until end of June 2023)	36
Professor Lucilla Poston	37
Professor Siân Robinson	
Dr Stella Walsh	41
Professor Kevin Whelan	42
Professor Charlotte Wright	47
Professor Ian Young	48
Subgroup on Maternal and Child Nutrition (SMCN)	49
Dr Robert Boyle	
Professor Marion Hetherington	
Professor Alan Jackson (member until end of June 2023)	
Professor Sophie Moore	
Professor Paula Moynihan	
Professor Ann Prentice OBE	
Subgroup on framework and methods for evidence evaluation	61
Dr Russell de Souza (co-opted member)	61

Nutrition and maternal health working group	63
Professor Annie Anderson	63
Professor Basma Ellahi (co-opted member)	
Joint SACN and COT working group on plant-based drinks	68
Professor Tim Key	68
Professor Mike Kelly	
Ms Rachael Wall (co-opted member)	71
Vitamin D fortification working group	72

Types of interests

Personal or family financial interest

Personal financial gain or financial gain to a family member (for example, spouse, partner or dependents) through, for example:

- holding a directorship, or other paid position in an organisation related to the work of SACN
- carrying out consultancy or fee-paid work for an organisation related to the work of SACN
- having shareholdings or other beneficial interests in a business related to the work of SACN
- receiving expenses or hospitality to attend conferences or workshops or similar meetings related to the work of SACN, from any organisation other than their employer
- receiving gifts from organisations related to the work of SACN (consistent with DHSC's policy and procedure on registering of gifts, hospitality and declarations of interest)
- receiving honoraria for meetings or similar, related to the work of SACN

Members are required to declare all shareholdings of relevance to the work of SACN; however, these could range from having a few shares to having a controlling interest in a business. Therefore, members should declare whether the value of shares held exceeds £5,000 for each organisation, and any active or controlling role in an organisation related to the work of SACN should also be declared. Where the value of shares may fluctuate, the declaration should be made based on the situation as at 1 January each year. This declaration should be for the value of the shares alone, not the cumulative total of shares and any other financial benefit from the same organisation.

Members should declare the funding source of their salaries, should it be derived from an organisation other than their main employer if this connection could be construed as having the potential to influence their judgement in the exercise of their duties.

The holding of financial instruments such as a pension scheme would not be counted as a financial interest provided the member or family member has no influence on the management of the financial instrument.

Members should declare whether or not the cumulative total of all personal financial interests from a single body or source related to the work of SACN exceeds £5,000 per annum.

Non-personal financial interest

Payment or other benefit to an organisation in which a member is employed, which is not received personally but is for work in which a member is directly involved or is directly responsible for, from a body relating to the work of SACN, including:

- a grant or fellowship or other payment to sponsor a post, or contribute to the running costs of the department
- commissioning of research or other work, by a unit in which a member is employed
- funding for, or other contributions to, research
- · contracts with, or funding from, OHID

Members should declare whether or not the cumulative total of all non-personal financial interests in a single body or source exceeds £5,000 per annum.

Members are not required to declare all relevant interests of their co-workers. It is only necessary to declare those in which a member is jointly involved or for which a member has oversight or responsibility.

Personal non-financial interest

This refers to a situation in which a member has acted in a way such that the public might reasonably believe that he or she may not consider evidence in a fair and unbiased manner. Examples include:

- active advocacy on behalf of an organisation with a strong opinion on a matter under consideration
- other public or published statements expressing a clear opinion about a matter under consideration
- holding office in a professional organisation, charity or advocacy group with a direct interest in a matter under consideration by SACN
- authorship or co-authorship of a document used as evidence in a matter currently under consideration by SACN

Considering that members are appointed on the basis of their scientific expertise on topics related to the work of SACN, it is expected that papers authored or co-authored by members will be used to inform committee reviews. It is not necessary to include a list of publications or articles in the register of interest, but where a member's paper is considered as part of a review, this should be highlighted in the minutes of the relevant discussion.

If a member has an interest not specified in these notes but which they believe should be declared, they should seek advice from the secretariat.

Information and context are vital to understanding declared interests and communicating these will complement SACN's policy of transparency and openness. A positive and useful way of doing this would be for members to feedback at meetings on relevant aspects of their work outside of SACN, which appear on the register of interests.

Declarations of interest

SACN main committee

Professor Jean Adams

Personal interests

Investigator and Professor at the Medical Research Council Epidemiology Unit, University of Cambridge

Nature of interest: Employment

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Public Health Researcher

Dates: 2014 to present (MRC investigator since 2020, Professor since 2022)

Society for Social Medicine

Nature of interest: Member

Financial: No

Subject matter: social medicine

Dates: 2001 to present

Department for Health and Social Care (DHSC), Obesity Policy Research Unit

Nature of interest: Advisory board member

Financial: Yes (travel). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Obesity policy research

Dates: 2018 to 2023

Office for Health Improvement and Disparities

Nature of interest: Member of Committee

Financial: No

Subject matter: National Diet and Nutrition Survey Scientific Reference Group

Dates: 2018 to present

Society for Social Medicine and Population Health

Nature of interest: Member of Society

Financial: No

Subject matter: Research on Social medicine and population health

Dates: 2001 to present

Professor Jean Adams - Non-personal interests

Bloomberg Philanthropies, via Cambridge Judge Business School Executive Education

Nature of interest: Workshop organisation and participation

Financial: Yes (honorarium). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Dietary public health policy

Dates: 2022 to 2023

PLOS Medicine

Nature of interest: Academic Editor

Financial: No

Subject matter: Natural experimental evaluations of dietary public health

interventions

Dates: 2020 to present

Non-personal interests

Medical Research Council, intramural programme

Nature of interest: Research programme funding

Financial: Yes (research programme funds). Amount received per annum over

£5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Population Health Interventions research

Dates: 2020 to 2025

Biotechnology and Biological Sciences Research Council

Nature of interest: Research programme funding

Financial: Yes (research project funds). Amount received per annum over £5,000:

Yes

Subject matter: Transforming urban food systems for planetary and population health

Dates: 2021 to 2026

National Institute for Health and Care Research (NIHR), Policy Research Programme

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research project funds). Amount received per annum over £5,000:

Yes

Subject matter: Implementation and assessment of mandatory calorie labelling in the

out of home sector Dates: 2021 to 2024

NIHR, School of Public Health Research

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research project funds). Amount received per annum over £5,000:

Yes

Subject matter: Associations between use of digital food delivery services and

household purchasing behaviours

Dates: 2021 to 2022

Professor Jean Adams - Non-personal interests

NIHR, Public Health Research Programme

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research project funds). Amount received per annum over £5,000:

Yes

Subject matter: Planning policy to regulate takeaway food outlets for improved health

in England

Dates: 2020 to 2023

NIHR, Public Health Research Programme

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research project funds). Amount received per annum over £5,000:

Yes

Subject matter: Fresh Street: a cluster randomised controlled trial of the benefits of a place and household-level subsidy for fresh fruit and vegetables on diet, health and

the wider environment Dates: 2020 to 2023

DHSC, Public Health Policy Research Unit

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research project funds). Amount received per annum over £5,000:

Yes

Subject matter: Theorising and measuring intervention agency

Dates: 2020 to 2022

NHIR, School of Public Health Research

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research project funds). Amount received per annum over £5,000:

Yes

Subject matter: Removal of HFSS 'junk-food' advertising in public transport

networks:

Dates: 2019 to 2022

Canadian Institutes of Health Research

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research project funds). Amount received per annum over £5,000:

Yes

Subject matter: The International Food Policy Study

Dates: 2019 to 2024

Economic and Social Research Council

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research project funds). Amount received per annum over £5,000:

Yes

Subject matter: Food system trials to encourage healthy, sustainable diets

Dates: 2022 to 2023

Global Alliance for Chronic Disease

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research project funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000:

Yes

Subject matter: Improving the adoption and sustainable implementation of evidence-based policies: A life course approach to reduce diet-related NCDs in adolescents

Dates: 2023 to 2026

Professor Susan Fairweather-Tait

Personal interests

Professor of Human Nutrition at Norwich Medical School, University of East Anglia

Nature of interest: Employment

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Human nutrition

Dates: 2007 to present

Nutrition Society

Nature of interest: Honorary Fellow (FNS) (member since 1975)

Financial: No

Subject matter: Nutrition research

Dates: 2021 to present

American Society for Nutrition

Nature of interest: Fellow of the American Society for Nutrition (member since 1988)

Financial: No

Subject matter: Nutrition research

Dates: 2017 to present

A Technical Advisory Group to identify exemplar countries (funded by the Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation)

Nature of interest: Member

Financial: No

Subject matter: Providing guidance on the selection of exemplar countries in relation

to reducing the prevalence of anaemia

Dates: 2020 to 2022

Food Standards Agency

Nature of interest: Member of UK FSA Advisory Committee on Novel Foods and

Processes

Financial: Yes (honoraria received; travel reimbursed). Amount received per annum

over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Novel Food Applications

Dates: 2020 to 2027

Big C Cancer Charity

Nature of interest: Member of Advisory Panel

Financial: No

Subject matter: Reviewing grant applications

Dates: 2019 to present

Secretary of the Nordic Council of Minister and the Nordic Council of Ministers Nordic Nutrition Recommendations

Nature of interest: Member of the Scientific Advisory Group

Financial: No

Subject matter: Providing advice for the New Nordic Nutrition Recommendations.

Dates: 2019 to 2023

Food and Agriculture Organization at the United Nations (FAO), World Health Organization (WHO)

Nature of interest: Chair of FAO and WHO expert group on nutrient requirements for

children aged 0 to 36 months

Financial: No

Subject matter: Setting Nutrient Reference Values (NRVs)

Dates: 2020 to 2023

Office for Health Improvement and Disparities (OHID) UK Nutrition and Health Claims Committee (UKNHCC)

Nature of interest: Chair of UKNHCC

Financial: Yes (honoraria received; travel reimbursed). Amount received per annum

over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Scientific risk assessment of nutrition and health claim applications

Dates: 2021 to 2024

European Food Safety Authority (EFSA)

Nature of interest: Member of Nutrition, Novel Foods and Food Allergens working group on upper levels

Financial: Yes (honoraria received; travel and subsistence reimbursed). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Assessing information required to derive upper levels of nutrients

(iron and vitamin B6) Dates: 2022 to present

OHID National Diet and Nutrition Survey (NDNS) Project Board

Nature of interest: Member of Project Board

Financial: No

Subject matter: Representative for SACN on rolling programme project board

Dates: November 2022 to present

Biotechnology and Biological Sciences Research Council (BBSRC)

Nature of interest: Research steering committee

Financial: No

Subject matter: member of Steering Committee for open innovation research club (OIRC) hub application on Functional Foods (INFORM) (led by the University of

Reading and the University of Leeds)

Dates: 2022 to 2027

BBSRC

Nature of interest: Member of Advisory Board

Financial: No

Subject matter: OIRC hub application on Biofortification (led by Norwich Research

Park)

Dates: 2022 to 2027

Professor Susan Fairweather-Tait - Non-personal interests

European Commission

Nature of interest: Remote expert for HORIZON proposals Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Reviewing grant proposals

Dates: April to June 2023

EFSA

Nature of interest: Participant in Thematic Workshop

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000. No

Subject matter: Derivation of conversion factors for new sources and forms of

nutrients

Date: 9 March 2023

Non-personal interests

BBSRC

Nature of interest: Research grant

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Research on bioavailability of iron and zinc in potatoes (project in

Peru)

Dates: April 2019 to 2022

Ms Gill Fine

Personal interests

Sainsbury's

Nature of interest: Shareholder

Financial: Yes (shareholdings). Value of shares over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Not applicable

Dates: 1986 to present

Musgrave Group

Nature of interest: Consultancy

Financial: Yes (fee received, travel and subsistence reimbursed) Amount received

per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Strategic issues and providing insights from a public health nutrition

perspective

Dates: May 2015 to December 2019, November 2020 to present

British Nutrition Foundation

Nature of interest: Scientific governor (until November 2019) and Trustee

Financial: Yes (travel and subsistence reimbursed). Amount received per annum

over £5,000: No

Subject matter: governance issues and providing insights from a public health

nutrition perspective

Dates: May 2011 to 31 December 2022

Nutrition Society

Nature of interest: Member

Financial: No

Subject matter: Human Nutrition

Dates: 1987 to present

Biotechnology and Biological Sciences Research Council (BBSRC) and Medical Research Council (MRC)

Nature of interest: Member of External Advisory Board overseeing 'Food 4 Years'

research project

Financial: Yes (Attendance Fee, travel and subsistence expenses). Amount received

per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Research and development of foods and food environments that

support health ageing healthy ageing

Dates: April 2022 to present

Quadram Institute Bioscience

Nature of interest: Trustee Director

Financial: Yes (travel and subsistence reimbursed). Amount received per annum

over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Human Nutrition, food composition and innovation

Dates: September 2023 to present

Non-personal interests

None

Dr Darren Greenwood

Personal interests

Senior Lecturer in Biostatistics, School of Medicine, University of Leeds

Nature of interest: Employment

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Biostatistics

Dates: 1996 to present (senior lecturer since 2007)

Springer

Nature of interest: Book editor

Financial: Yes (royalties related to 'Tu YK, Greenwood DC (Eds.) (2008) Modern Methods for Epidemiology. Springer.' Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Statistical methods

Dates: 2012 to present

Office for Health Improvement and Disparities (OHID) (Previously Public Health England)

Nature of interest: Co-opted member of UK Nutrition and Health Claims Committee (UKNHCC)

Financial: Yes (honoraria received, travel and subsistence reimbursed)

Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Scientific risk assessment of nutrition and health claim applications

Dates: July 2020 to present

Taylor and Francis Publishers

Nature of interest: Peer review

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Peer review of proposed textbook

Dates: 2022

University of Agder

Nature of interest: Teaching

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Preparation of teaching materials

Dates: 2022

Non-personal interests

University of Leeds (World Health Organization Collaborating Centre)

Nature of interest: Head of Centre

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Nutritional Epidemiology

Dates: 2018 to 2022

Dr Darren Greenwood - Non-personal interests

British Heart Foundation

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Objective assessment of fatigue or dyspnoea as the mechanism of

exercise limitation in heart failure: Implications for individualised therapy

Dates: 2019 to 2022

National Institute for Health and Care Research (NIHR)

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Long Covid multidisciplinary consortium - optimising treatments and

services across the NHS Dates: 2021 to 2023

NHS England and NHS Improvement

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Evaluation of NHS Post COVID services using the ELAROS

symptom tracking application

Dates: 2022 to 2023

NHS National Services Scotland

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Evaluation of national long COVID data

Dates: 2023 to 2024

Cancer Research UK

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Randomised controlled trial of behaviour change intervention to

improve uptake of colorectal cancer screening

Dates: 2024 to 2026

Professor Paul Haggarty

Personal interests

Head of Lifelong Health at the Rowett Institute of Nutrition and Health, University of Aberdeen

Nature of interest: Employment

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Human Nutrition

Dates: From 2022 as Head of Lifelong Heath to present

Biotechnology and Biological Sciences Research Council (BBSRC)

Nature of interest: Chair of the BBSRC Strategy Advisory Panel on Bioscience for an

Integrated Understanding of Health

Financial: Yes (expenses and attendance fee). Amount received per annum over

£5,000: No

Subject matter: Advising BBSRC on the overall balance and direction of its research

grants portfolio Dates: 2017 to 2022

Committee on Toxicity of Chemicals in Food, Consumer Products and the Environment (COT)

Nature of interest: SACN representative on the UK COT

Financial: Yes (expenses and attendance fee). Amount received per annum over

£5,000: No

Subject matter: Nutritional aspects of safety evaluations

Dates: 2019 to 2023

Non-personal interests

UK Research and Innovation (UKRI) Global Challenges Research Fund (GCRF)

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: UKRI GCRF Action against Stunting Hub

Dates: 2019 to 2024

Professor Mairead Kiely

Personal interests

Professor in Nutrition, School of Food and Nutritional Sciences at University College Cork, Ireland

Nature of interest: Employment

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Human nutrition education and research; Primary research interests are micronutrients, especially vitamin D, particularly during pregnancy and early

childhood

Dates: Current role September 2014 to present

University College Cork, Irish Centre for Maternal and Child Health Research (INFANT)

Nature of interest: Principal investigator; Member of the executive management team

Financial: No

Subject matter: Maternal and child nutrition and health research

Dates: November 2014 to present

European Journal of Nutrition

Nature of interest: Editorial board member; micronutrients editor

Financial: No

Subject Matter: Nutrition Science

Dates: 2016 to April 2024

Journal of Human Nutrition and Dietetics

Nature of interest: Editorial Board member

Financial: No

Subject matter: Editorial Dates: 2012 to 2023

Vitamin D Workshop

Nature of interest: Member of the workshop executive committee and co-chair of the

Vitamin D Workshop 2024

Financial: No

Subject matter: Vitamin D Science; Vitamin D Workshop is a non-profit organization whose mission is to disseminate scientific information on the function and health

benefits of Vitamin D

Dates: March 2018 to present

Endocrine Society

Nature of interest: Clinical guideline group member

Financial: No

Subject matter: Expert clinical guideline development for vitamin D

Dates: January 2021 to June 2024

Professor Mairead Kiely - Non-personal interests

Nutrition Society

Nature of interest: Member and previously Irish Section Chair

Financial: No

Subject matter: Nutrition research

Dates: 2006 to present

American Society for Nutrition

Nature of interest: Member

Financial: No

Subject matter: Nutrition research

Dates: 2016 to present

Association for Nutrition

Nature of interest: Registered Nutritionist (Nutrition Science)

Financial: No

Subject matter: Professional registry

Dates: From the beginning of the AfN register (2011) to present

European Research Council (ERC)

Nature of interest: Remote expert for ERC Advanced programme Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Reviewing grant proposals

Dates: July 2021 to June 2022

National Institute for Health and Care Research

Nature of interest: Remote subject matter expert for Policy Research Programme

(NIHR PRP) Financial: No

Subject matter: Reviewing grant proposals

Dates: July 2023 to June 2024

Office for Health Improvement and Disparities National Diet and Nutrition Survey (NDNS) Project Board

Nature of interest: Member of Project Board

Financial: No

Subject matter: Representative for SACN on rolling programme project board

Dates: November 2023 to present

Non-personal interests

Irish Government Dept of Agriculture Food and the Marine

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Healthy Sustainable Diets research; includes one dietary intervention

studv

Dates: 2020 to present

Professor Mairead Kiely - Non-personal interests

Irish Government Dept of Agriculture Food and the Marine

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Vitamin D Deficiency Prevention Ireland; includes 2 dietary

intervention studies Dates: 2022 to present

Meat Technology Ireland, co-funded by Enterprise Ireland and Industry

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Diet and nutrition in young children; includes recipe development and

a dietary intervention study Dates: 2022 to present

Wellcome Leap

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Nutritional and microbiome determinants of early brain development

Dates: 2022 to present

European Commission

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Micronutrient malnutrition in Europe

Dates: January 2024 to present

Science Foundation Ireland

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Healthy, safe and resilient food systems co-centre, co-funded with

UK-RI and Northern Ireland DAERA Dates: January 2024 to present

Professor Susan Lanham-New

Personal interests

Professor of Human Nutrition and Head of the Nutrition, Food and Exercise Sciences Department at the University of Surrey

Nature of interest: Employment

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Nutrition and bone health with a particular emphasis on vitamin D Dates: 1996 to 2003 (lecturer); 2004 to 2009 (Reader); 2010 to present (Professor

and Head of department)

D3TEX Ltd

Nature of interest: Research Director

Financial: Yes (shareholdings). Value of shares over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Develop an effective and cost-efficient textile-based solution to help

combat vitamin D deficiency in veiled women

Dates: 2007 to present

Nutrition Society

Nature of interest: Trustee

Financial: Yes (travel Expenses only). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No Subject matter: Trustee of the Nutrition Society, holding position of Hon Secretary

Dates: 2018 to 2023

Nutrition Society

Nature of interest: Textbook editor.

Financial: Yes (travel Expenses only). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Editor-in-Chief of 7 Nutrition Society textbooks

Dates: 2008 to present

British Nutrition Foundation

Nature of interest: Trustee

Financial: Yes (travel expenses only). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Trustee of the British Nutrition Foundation

Dates: 2019 to present

British Nutrition Foundation

Nature of interest: Science Sub-Committee

Financial: Yes (Travel expenses only). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Science Sub-Committee of the British Nutrition Foundation

Dates: 2019 to present

European Food Safety Authority (EFSA)

Nature of interest: Committee Member

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Review of vitamin D upper limit

Dates: January to June 2023

Professor Susan Lanham-New - Personal interests

24th International Workshop on Vitamin D, Texas, USA

Nature of interest: Conference talk

Financial: Yes (flight, accommodation and attendance fee)

Subject Matter: Plenary conference presentation on Vitamin D2 and vitamin D3 and

Publication in Journal of Steroid Biochemistry

Dates: September 2022 to April 2023

D3TEX Ltd (Partner)

Nature of interest: Managing Director

Financial: Yes (shareholdings). Value of shares over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Develop an effective and cost-efficient textile-based solution to help

combat vitamin D deficiency in veiled women

Dates: 2007 to present

Royal Osteoporosis Society

Nature of interest: Member of Nutrition Forum

Financial: No

Subject matter: Nutrition and Bone Health - Scientific Advice

Dates: 1998 to present

Royal Philosophical Society (RPS) of Glasgow

Nature of interest: Awarded RPS of Glasgow Medal

Financial: No

Subject matter: Invited Talk on Vitamin D

Dates: 2021 to 2022

University of Amsterdam and Scelta Mushrooms

Nature of interest: Research co-investigator in research collaboration D

Financial: No

Subject matter: Meta-Analysis Paper looking at Vitamin D2 vs. Vitamin D3

Dates: 2022 to 2024

Association for Nutrition

Nature of interest: Registered Nutritionist (Nutrition Science)

Financial: No

Subject matter: Professional registry

Dates: From the beginning of the AfN register (2011) to present

Association for Nutrition

Nature of interest: Fellow

Financial: No

Subject matter: Professional registry Dates: February 2018 to present

Nutritional Aspects of Musculo-Skeletal Health Conference, San Diego, USA

Nature of interest: Conference talk and Chairing of session

Financial: Yes (Conference fee and conference lunches and dinner) Amount

received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject Matter: Vitamin D status of the UK Biobank cohort in relation to Acute

Respiratory Tract Infections and Conference Chairing

Dates: April 2024

Non-personal interests

Ministry of Defence

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Vitamin D research for prevention of stress fractures in the Royal

Marines

Dates: 2014 to present

Ministry of Defence

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Vitamin D research for optimising health in British Submariners

Dates: 2014 to present

Biotechnology and Biological Sciences Research Council

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: PhD Student - Vitamin D Health in Ethnic Groups. PhD Scholarship

award

Dates: 2021 to 2025

University Global Partner Network (UGPN)

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: PhD Student - Vitamin D Health in Ethnic Groups. PhD Scholarship

award from the UGPN Committee

Dates: 2019 to 2024

Higher Education Funding Council

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Nutrition and exercise strategies for healthy ageing

Dates: 2017 to 2022

Biotechnology and Biological Sciences Research Council

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Doctoral Training Programme on Food Bio-Systems. Led by Reading

University and includes Universities of Surrey, Cranfield, Brunel, Belfast,

Aberystwyth and Surrey

Dates: 2019 to 2028; working on a BBSRC Landscape Award for a further 5 year

PhD programme of work with same partners and Reading as Lead

Medical Research Council

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Vitamin D Workshop with invited speakers and discussion. Led by University of Surrey in collaboration with the University of Brighton and the British Nutrition Foundation

Dates: April 2021 to 2024

Professor Susan Lanham-New - Non-personal interests

Rank Prize Funds

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: 2nd Rank Forum on Vitamin D

Dates: 2019 to 2024

EU Horizon Project

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Personalised Nutrition - Research Project with EU Partners.

Dates: 2019 to 2024

Biotechnology and Biological Sciences Research Council

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Network on Nutrition and Ageing - FOOD4YEARS. Led by Reading University and includes Universities of Surrey, Birmingham, Leeds and Liverpool

Dates: 2022 to 2026

Biotechnology and Biological Sciences Research Council

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Food Innovation Hubs

- Co-investigator with Imperial College for the Theme 1 Hub The RIPEN Hub
- Co-investigator with Dr Kourosh Ahmadi with University of Surrey as PI The STAR Hub (Theme 5)
- External Advisory Board Member for Theme 2 Led by Quadram Institute and The John Innes Centre

Dates: 2022 to 2027

Biotechnology and Biological Sciences Research Council

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Plant sources of vitamin D

Co-Investigator with The John Innes Centre and Quadram Biosciences Institute

Dates: 2023 to 2028

Biotechnology and Biological Sciences Research Council

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: PhD Student - Vitamin D and iron deficiency in ethnic groups:

Implications for Health. PhD Scholarship award

Dates: 2023 to 2028

EU Horizon Project

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Micronutrient deficiency, research project with EU partners, led by

University College Cork Dates: 2024 to 2028

Professor Susan Lanham-New - Non-personal interests

Sodexho

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No Subject matter: Food and Nutrient Provision of Ministry of Defence (MoD) personnel

Dates: 2023 to 2025

DSM – Vitamin D Supplement Company

Nature of interest: Secondment for BBSRC funded PhD student as part of the

BBSRC FoodBiosystems Doctoral Training Programme (DTP) Grant

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Secondment for 3 months to DSM, a vitamin D supplement

company, as part of BBSRC DTP. Dates: April 2024 to July 2024

Professor Julie Lovegrove

Personal interests

Professor of Human Nutrition at the University of Reading, Director of the Hugh Sinclair Unit of Human Nutrition and the Deputy Director of the Institute for Cardiovascular and Metabolic Research (ICMR)

Nature of interest: Employment

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Human nutrition

Dates: 1996 to present

International Life Sciences Institute (ILSI) Europe

Nature of interest: Chair and Member of ILSI Europe Qualitative Fat Intake Expert

Group

Financial: Yes (travel and subsistence reimbursed). Amount received per annum

over £5,000: No

Subject matter: 'Update on Health Effects of Different Dietary Saturated Fats' Dates: Member: November 2016 to August 2022; Chair: May 2017 to August 2022

Nutrition Society

Nature of interest: President

Financial: Yes (travel reimbursed). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: UK and Ireland Learned Society of Nutrition

Dates: September 2019 to July 2023

Nutrition Society

Nature of interest: Member

Financial: No

Subject matter: UK and Ireland Learned Society of Nutrition

Dates: October 1989 to present

American Society for Nutrition

Nature of interest: Member

Financial: No

Subject matter: Professional society

Dates: 2016 to present

Medical Research Council (MRC) Population and Systems Medicine Board

Nature of interest: Member

Financial: Yes (travel reimbursed). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: MRC Population and Systems Medicine Board

Dates: February 2021 to present

Association for Nutrition

Nature of interest: Registered Nutritionist (Nutrition Science)

Financial: No

Subject matter: Professional registry

Dates: 2000 to present

Professor Julie Lovegrove - Non-personal interests

Association of Nutrition

Nature of interest: Fellow

Financial: No

Subject matter: Professional registry Dates: February 2013 to present

Academy of Nutrition Sciences

Nature of interest: Trustee

Financial: No

Subject matter: National Society representing nutrition and dietetics

Dates: July 2023 to present

Centre for Global Food Security, Queens University Belfast

Nature of interest: Advisory Board

Financial: No

Subject matter: Global Food Security

Dates: July 2018 to present

UK Research and Innovation (UKRI) Tackling Obesity Task and Finish Group

Nature of interest: Board member

Financial: No

Subject matter: Obesity research strategy for UKRI

Dates: May 2022 to September 2023

Office for Health Improvement and Disparities National Diet and Nutrition Survey (NDNS) Project Board

Nature of interest: Member of Project Board

Financial: No

Subject matter: Representative for SACN on rolling programme project board

Dates: April 2010 to present

Non-personal interests

Barham Benevolent Foundation

Nature of interest: Research grant

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Research into impact of animal and plant protein on cardiometabolic

risk

Dates: April 2017 to April 2022

Dutch Dairy Council

Nature of interest: Research grant

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Research into impact of substitution of saturated fats from different

foods on cardiometabolic risk

Dates: October 2019 to September 2023

Professor Julie Lovegrove - Non-personal interests

Danish Dairy Foundation

Nature of interest: Research grant

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Research into impact of substitution of saturated fats from different

foods on cardiometabolic risk

Dates: October 2019 to September 2023

EU Horizon 2020

Nature of interest: Research grant

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Research 'FoodCloud' Personalised nutrition

Dates: October 2019 to September 2023

Rank Prize Foundation Studentship

Nature of interest: Research grant

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Research into impact of substitution of saturated fats from different

foods on cardiometabolic risk

Dates: October 2019 to September 2023

Medical Research Council (UK-Peru)

Nature of interest: Research grant

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Relationship between nutrition-genes and health in Peruvian

population

Dates: May 2019 to April 2022

UK Prevention Research Partnership (UKPRP)

Nature of interest: Research grant

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No Subject matter: Opportunities for intervention and innovation in the UK School Food

System: the GENIUS (Generating Excellent Nutrition In UK Schools) network

Dates: February 2019 to April 2022

Joint Academic Board - University of Reading and Royal Berkshire Hospital

Nature of interest: Research grant

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Research into impact of Personalised nutritional advice delivered by

ENutri on patients in cardiac rehabilitation programme

Dates: February 2021 to April 2023

Medical Research Council

Nature of interest: Research grant

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Data-driven integration of emerging technologies to generate a

Standardised and Objective Dietary Intake Assessment Tool

Dates: September 2022 to August 2027

Professor Julie Lovegrove - Non-personal interests

Biotechnology and Biological Sciences Research Council

Nature of interest: Research grant

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: 'Raising the Pulse' (RtP): Systems analysis of the environmental,

nutritional and health benefits of pulse-enhanced foods

Dates: October 2022 to August 2025

Medical Research Council

Nature of interest: Research grant

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Research into fibre intake in older people

Dates: January 2023 to August 2023

Global Challenge Research Fund AgriFood Africa Innovation Awards Round 3 With International Crops Research Institute for the Semi-Arid Tropics (ICRISAT)

Nature of interest: Research grant

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Research into promotion of composite flour for local recipes with locally available cereals, legumes and tubers for income generation and household nutrition

Dates: October 2022 to September 2023

European Institute of Innovation and Technology (EIT)

Nature of interest: Research grant

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Research into 'Food and Health' Roadmap

Dates: October 2022 to April 2023

Medical Research Council Uplift funding

Nature of interest: Research grant

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Research into 'Obesity, Nutrition, and Genes in Peru'

Dates: October 2022 to October 2023

Rank Prize Foundation

Nature of interest: Forum grant

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Run a workshop on 'Inequity and food insecurity: effects on obesity

and associated co-morbidities'
Dates: March 2023 to March 2024

Barham Benevolent Foundation

Nature of interest: funded PhD scholarship for one student Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Impact of milk protein on type 2 diabetes risk factors

Dates: January 2024 to January 2028

Dr David Mela

Personal interests

Unilever

Nature of interest: Shareholder. Former employee (to June 2019)

Financial: Yes (Shareholdings and salary package up to June 2019). Value of shares

over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Not applicable

Dates: 2005 to present

UK Research and Innovation

Nature of interest: Reviewer

Financial: Yes (travel costs, honoraria). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Research grant proposals

Dates: 2019 to present

Graduate School VLAG (Wageningen University and associated institutes)

Nature of interest: Member of International Advisory Board

Financial: No

Subject matter: Research and postgraduate education

Dates: 2016 to present

SWEET - a Research Consortium awarded an EU Horizon 2020 grant

Nature of interest: Member of Science and Industry Advisory Board for the Research

Programme

Financial: Yes (travel and accommodation provided for attending Consortium

meetings). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Sweeteners and sweetness enhancers: Impact on health, obesity,

safety and sustainability

Dates: October 2018 to present

Nature Publishing Group

Nature of interest: Editorial Board Member, International Journal of Obesity

Financial: No

Subject matter: Reviewing papers and making recommendations to editors

Dates: 2019 to present

Unilever

Nature of interest: Consultancy

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Carbohydrates, sugars and sweeteners

Dates: 2020 to 2021, 2023

MDPI

Nature of interest: Editorial Board, Nutrients

Financial: No

Subject matter: Reviewing papers and making recommendations to editors

Dates: 2021 to present

Dr David Mela - Personal interests

Cargill Incorporated

Nature of interest: Consultancy

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Sweeteners Dates: 2021 to present

Nutrition Society

Nature of interest: Member

Financial: No

Subject matter: Professional society

Dates: pre-2000 to present

American Society for Nutrition

Nature of interest: Member

Financial: No

Subject matter: Professional society

Dates: pre-2000 to present

Association for Nutrition

Nature of interest: Registered Nutritionist (Nutrition Science, Public Health) and

Fellow

Financial: No

Subject matter: Professional registry

Dates: 2011 to present (Registered); 2017 to present (Fellow)

Wageningen University and Research, Top Institute Food and Nutrition

Nature of interest: Member of Steering Committee

Financial: Yes (travel costs). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: project RESTRUCTURE; food design principles to moderate energy

intake

Dates: 2022 to present

University of Bristol

Nature of interest: Industry Co-lead in a Biotechnology and Biological Sciences Research Council (BBSRC) Diet and Health Open Innovation Research Club hub Financial: Yes (travel costs and fees). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Diet and health research

Dates: 2022 to 2027

CBC Israel

Nature of interest: Consultancy

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Sweeteners Dates: 2022 to present

China National Research Institute of Food and Fermentation Industries Co., Ltd

Nature of interest: Consultancy

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Glycemic index

Dates: 2022 to 2023

Dr David Mela - Non-personal interests

Tate and Lyle PLC

Nature of interest: Consultancy
Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes
Subject matter: Sweetness and sweeteners

Dates: 2023

Non-personal interests

None

Mr Harry McDermott (member from November 2023)

Personal interests

None

Non-personal interests

None

Professor Ken Ong

Personal interests

MRC Investigator and Professor at the Medical Research Council (MRC) **Epidemiology Unit, University of Cambridge**

Nature of interest: Employment

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Paediatric Epidemiology

Dates: 2005 to present

Soleno Therapeutics, Inc.

Nature of interest: Research, Local Clinical Investigator Financial: Yes; Amount received per annum over £5,000: No Subject matter: Clinical trial in patients with Prader-Willi syndrome

Dates: 2019 to present

BMJ Analysis paper

Nature of interest: authored BMJ Analysis paper

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No. Open access publication fees for this paper (and all other papers in the 'Food for Thought' series), plus travel and accommodation to the series launch conference, were paid by the Swiss Re Institute

Subject matter: BMJ Analysis paper on drivers of population changes in childhood

obesity

Dates: October 2023

Non-personal interests

Mead Johnson Nutrition

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Discovery of biomarkers for infant nutrition

Dates: 2009 to present

Medical Research Council, Unit programme

Nature of interest: Research programme funding

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Early Life Aetiology and Mechanisms of Diabetes and Related

Metabolic Disorders Dates: 2020 to 2025

Professor Ken Ong - Non-personal interests

Medical Research Council, Research trial

Nature of interest: Research funding

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Complex intervention to address the double burden of malnutrition in adolescents: A Randomised Controlled Trial (RCT) in rural and urban South Africa

Dates: 2021 to 2026

Mrs Gemma Paramor (member until end of June 2023) - **Personal interests**

Mrs Gemma Paramor (member until end of June 2023)

Personal interests

Veritas Investment Partners (UK) Limited

Nature of interest: Employer

Financial: Yes (salary). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Equity research, focused on global healthcare, but may include

companies with food-related business models

Dates: May 2016 to present

Non-personal interests

None

Professor Lucilla Poston

Personal interests

Professor of Maternal and Fetal Health, King's College London

Nature of interest: Employment

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Maternal and Fetal Health

Dates: 1995 to present

Medical Research Council (MRC)

Nature of interest: Member, Applied Global Health Research Board

Financial: Yes (expenses and fees). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Global health including nutrition

Dates: 2015 to 2023

MRC

Nature of Interest: Member Africa Research Leadership Scheme

Financial: Yes (expenses and fees). Amount received per annum of over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Global health research

Dates: 2023 to present

International Society for the Developmental Origins of Disease

Nature of interest: President of Society

Financial: Yes (expenses). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: promote research into the fetal and developmental origins of disease

Dates: 2017 to present

Early Nutrition Academy

Nature of interest: Member of Early Nutrition Academy executive

Financial: No

Subject matter: Online educational programme for nutrition in early life (including

pregnancy)

Dates: 2015 to 2023

Wellcome Trust

Nature of interest: Member, Career Development Award Interview Panel

Financial: Yes (expenses and fees). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Medical and Biological Sciences training programme

Dates: 2022 to present

Diabetes UK

Nature of interest: Diabetes UK Research Grant Panel

Financial: Yes (expenses). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Diabetes Research

Dates: 2022 to present

Professor Lucilla Poston - Non-personal interests

National Institute for Health and Care Excellence (NICE)

Nature of interest: Member of Maternal and Child Nutrition (MCN) Guideline

Committee

Financial: Yes (expenses). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject Matter: Maternal and Child Nutrition

Dates: May 2022 to present

UK Preconception Partnership

Nature of interest: member

Financial: No

Subject Matter: preconception care in England

Dates: December 2018 to present

DHSC Folic Acid Monitoring Group

Nature of interest: Group member

Financial: No

Subject matter: Folate fortification of flour

Date. 2023 to present

iWIP (International Weight Management in Pregnancy) consortium

Nature of interest: Member

Financial: No

Subject matter: International collaboration

Date. 2013 to present

Non-personal interests

MRC

Nature of Interest: Research Grant Principal Applicant

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: The eLIXIR (early LIFe data Cross-Linkage in Research)

Longitudinal Population Cohort Dates: April 2023 to March 2028

MRC

Nature of Interest: Research Grant Principal Applicant

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000. Yes Subject matter: MIREDA (Mother and Infant Research Electronic Data Analysis)

Partnership

Dates: July 2023 to June 2026

British Heart Foundation

Nature of interest: Research Grant co-applicant

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: The influence of a complex intervention of diet and physical activity in obese pregnant women of the cardiometabolic phenotype of 9 to 11 year old

children; analysis of the UPBEAT trial

Dates: 2021 to 2024

Professor Lucilla Poston - Non-personal interests

National Institute for Health and Care Research (NIHR)

Nature of interest: Research Grant co-applicant

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Post-pandemic planning for maternity care for local, regional, and

national maternity systems across the 4 nations

Dates: 2021 to 2023

Novo Nordisk

Nature of interest: Support for Chair in Diabetes KCL

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Diabetes Research

Dates: 2021 to 2022

MRC

Nature of interest: Research Grant co-applicant

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Hypertensive Disorders of Pregnancy

Dates: 2021 to 2024

MRC

Nature of Interest: Research Grant Co-Applicant

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Premature birth in Sub Saharan Africa

Dates: February 2021 to March 2025

NIHR

Nature of interest: Research Grant co-applicant

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Diet and physical activity in pregnancy to prevent gestational

diabetes: Individual Participant Data (IPD) meta-analysis on the differential effects of

interventions with economic evaluation Dates: 1 March 2021 to 30 April 2023

Health Data Research UK

Nature of Interest: Research Grant

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Using AI to understand how preventative interventions can improve

the health of children in the UK and reduce winter pressures on the NHS

Dates: 1 January 2023 to 31 March 2023

Almond Board of California

Nature of Interest: Research Grant

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Can almond nut consumption improve nocturnal glycaemic control in

women diagnosed with gestational diabetes mellitus?

Dates: 1 October 22 to 31 October 2025

Professor Siân Robinson

Personal interests

Professor of Lifecourse and Lifestyle at Newcastle University

Nature of interest: Employment

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Nutritional epidemiologist

Dates: 2018 to present

22nd International Union of Nutrition Sciences, International Congress of Nutrition (IUNS-ICN), Tokyo

Nature of interest: Invited speaker

Financial: Yes (honorarium, travel and accommodation paid). Amount received per

annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Lecture: Nutrition across the lifecourse

Dates: December 2022

American Society for Nutrition

Nature of interest: Member

Financial: No

Subject matter: Professional society

Dates: 2016 to present

Office for Health Improvement and Disparities National Diet and Nutrition Survey (NDNS) Project Board

Nature of interest: Member of Project Board

Financial: No

Subject matter: Representative for SACN on rolling programme project board

Dates: November 2023 to present

Non-personal interests

Medical Research Council (MRC), National Institute for Health and Care Research (NIHR)

Nature of interest: Multimorbidity funding award (ADMISSION) - co-applicant Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Understanding multimorbidity in hospital patients

Dates: March 2021 to March 2025

MRC, The Joint Programming Initiative (JPI) A Healthy Diet Healthy Life (HDHL) Development of targeted nutrition for prevention of undernutrition for older adults (PREVNUT)

Nature of interest: Collaborative Award - co-applicant

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Appetite loss in older age

Dates: April 2021 to April 2024

Dr Stella Walsh

Personal interests

The Ancient Barwick-in-Elmet Trust

Nature of interest: Chair of Trust

Financial: No

Subject matter: charity which provides fund for disadvantaged people in the Trust

area

Dates: 2017 to present

Non-personal interests

Professor Kevin Whelan

Personal interests

Professor of Dietetics and Head of Department of Nutritional Sciences at King's College London

Nature of interest: Employment

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Fibre, prebiotics and fermentable carbohydrates

Dates: 2003 to present (Head of Department since 2017)

Wiley

Nature of interest: Series Editor for British Dietetic Association (BDA) Advanced

Nutrition and Dietetics Book Series

Financial: Yes (royalties). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No Subject matter: Gastroenterology, Diabetes, Obesity, Nutritional support

Dates: 2014 to present

Journal of Human Nutrition and Dietetics

Nature of interest: Editorial Board Member

Financial: No

Subject matter: Reviewing papers and contributing to publication strategy

Dates: 2007 to present

Alimentary Pharmacology and Therapeutics

Nature of interest: Editorial Board Member

Financial: No

Subject matter: Reviewing papers and contributing to publication strategy

Dates: 2013 to 2022

Monash University

Nature of interest: Adjunct Professor

Financial: No

Subject matter: Research collaborations

Dates: 2011 to present (formerly Adjunct Associate Professor 2011 to 2021)

British Nutrition Foundation

Nature of interest: Advisory Committee member

Financial: No

Subject matter: Contributing to advice and strategic direction

Dates: 2015 to present (formerly Council member 2017 to 2019, formerly Scientific

Advisory Committee member 2015 to 2017)

Academy of Nutrition Sciences

Nature of interest: Founding Trustee

Financial: No

Subject matter: Contributing to strategic direction

Dates: 2019 to present

Professor Kevin Whelan - Personal interests

British Society of Gastroenterology

Nature of interest: Member of Food and Function Clinical Research Group

Financial: No

Subject matter: Contributing to strategic direction

Dates: 2015 to 2022

British Society of Gastroenterology

Nature of interest: Member of Gut Microbiota for Health Expert Panel

Financial: No

Subject matter: Provide expert advice to committee on diet and microbiome

Dates: 2015 to 2022

British Dietetic Association

Nature of interest: Fellow (formerly Member)

Financial: No

Subject matter: Member of professional association Dates: 2017 to present (member 1997 to present)

British Society of Gastroenterology

Nature of interest: Associate Member

Financial: No

Subject matter: Member of learned society

Dates: 2010 to present

Nutrition Society

Nature of interest: Member

Financial: No

Subject matter: Member of learned society

Dates: 2000 to present

American Society for Nutrition

Nature of interest: Member

Financial: No.

Subject matter: Member of learned society

Dates: 2020 to present

FoodMaestro

Nature of interest: Co-inventor of mobile app

Financial: Yes (royalties). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Mobile app to support people with irritable bowel syndrome (IBS) to follow low FODMAP (fermentable oligosaccharides, disaccharides, monosaccharides

and polyols) diet Dates: 2016 to 2022

University of Liverpool and King's College London

Nature of interest: Co-inventor and co-patent holder of biomarkers in IBS Financial: Yes (potential royalties). Amount received per annum over £5.000: No

Subject matter: Volatile organic compounds (VOC) profiles used to diagnose and

43

direct management of IBS Dates: 2020 to present

Professor Kevin Whelan - Personal interests

Galapagos Ltd

Nature of interest: Invited lecture

Financial: Yes (honorarium only). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Diet in inflammatory bowel disease

Dates: January 2022

Wiley

Nature of interest: Rapid peer review of a manuscript

Financial: Yes (honorarium). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Diet and constipation

Dates: February 2022

International Scientific Association of Probiotics and Prebiotics (ISAPP)

Nature of interest: Attendance at annual meeting as a workshop organiser

Financial: Yes (travel and accommodation reimbursement only). Amount received

per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Diet and impact on probiotics

Dates: July 2022

Malaysian Dietetic Association (MDA)

Nature of interest: Conference lecture

Financial: Yes (honorarium only). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Gut microbiome, probiotics, prebiotics

Dates: July 2022

American Gastroenterology Association (AGA)

Nature of interest: Conference lecture at Digestive Disease Week 2022

Financial: Yes (honorarium, and travel reimbursement only). Amount received per

annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Diet and microbiome interactions in IBS

Dates: July 2022

Rome Foundation

Nature of interest: Member of working group to write manuscript

Financial: Yes (honorarium). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Optimal design of dietary intervention trials

Dates: September 2022

British Society of Gastroenterology

Nature of interest: Conference lecture

Financial: Yes (travel and accommodation expenses and conference registration).

Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Emulsifiers in inflammatory bowel disease

Dates: October 2022

United European Gastroenterology Week (UEGW)

Nature of interest: Conference lecture at UEGW 2022

Financial: Yes (travel expenses and conference registration). Amount received per

annum over £5.000: No

Subject matter: Dietary management in inflammatory bowel disease

Dates: October 2022

Professor Kevin Whelan - Non-personal interests

Mexican Association of Gastroenterology and Carnot Laboratories

Nature of interest: Conference lecture

Financial: Yes (honorarium only). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Fibre and prebiotics in IBS

Dates: November 2022

British Association of Parenteral and Enteral Nutrition

Nature of interest: Conference lecture

Financial: Yes (travel reimbursement and hotel provision and conference

registration). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Diet management of inflammatory bowel disease

Dates: November 2022

Danone

Nature of interest: Research workshop presentation

Financial: Yes (travel reimbursement, hotel provision, honorarium)

Amount received per annum over £5,000: No Subject matter: Gut microbiome in enteral nutrition

Dates: January 2022

American Gastroenterology Association

Nature of interest: Presentation at Digestive Disease Week 2024 Financial: Yes (travel reimbursement, hotel provision, honorarium)

Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Gut microbiome and diet in irritable bowel syndrome

Dates: May 2024

Yakult

Nature of interest: Presentation at Nutrition Society Summer Congress Financial: Yes (travel reimbursement, hotel provision, honorarium)

Amount received per annum over £5,000: No Subject matter: Gut health and gut microbiome

Dates: July 2024

Non-personal interests

Helmsley Charitable Trust

Nature of interest: Research grant (Principle Investigator (PI)) Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Food additive emulsifier restriction in Crohn's disease: a randomized

controlled trial

Dates: 2019 to 2023

Danone

Nature of interest: Research grant (PI)

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Fibre-induced symptoms in functional bloating

Dates: 2019 to 2023

Professor Kevin Whelan - Non-personal interests

Almond Board of California

Nature of interest: Research grant (Co-investigator (Co-I)) Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Almonds and impact on immune response

Dates: 2021 to 2023

British Dietetic Association

Nature of interest: Research grant (Co-I)

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Dietary guidelines for constipation

Dates: 2020 to 2022

National Institute for Health and Care Research (NIHR)

Nature of interest: Research grant (Co-I)

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Prebiotics and muscle in ageing

Dates: 2019 to 2022

Almond Board of California

Nature of interest: Research grant (Co-I)

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Almonds and impact on mental health

Dates: 2022 to 2024

NIHR

Nature of interest: Research grant (PI)

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Fat absorption in children with biliary atresia

Dates: 2022 to 2025

Almond Board of California

Nature of interest: Research grant (Co-I)

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Almonds and impact on nocturnal glycaemic control

Dates: 2022 to 2024

Barts Charity

Nature of interest: Research grant (Co-I)

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Fructose and metabolism in non-alcoholic steatohepatitis

Dates: 2022 to 2025

Yakult

Nature of interest: Collaboration on Biotechnology and Biological Sciences Research

Council (BBSRC) Open Innovation Research Club (OIRC) Hub grant

Financial: No (collaboration only). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Probiotics and prebiotics and skin health scoping review

Dates: 2023 to 2024

Professor Charlotte Wright

Personal interests

Hong Kong Government Health and Medical Research Fund

Nature of interest: Research

Financial: Yes (Honorarium). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Commissioned Study on Review of Growth Charts for Hong Kong

Children

Dates: February 2019 to January 2023

National Institute for Health and Care Excellence (NICE)

Nature of interest: Member of committee for NICE guideline

Financial: Yes: travel and subsistence reimbursed. Amount received per annum over

£5,000: No

Subject matter: Maternal and child nutrition

Dates: January 2022 to present

Regional European Conference of the Academy of Breastfeeding Medicine, to be organised by the European Association of Breastfeeding Medicine and the University of Split

Nature of interest: Invited speaker

Financial: Yes: travel and subsistence reimbursed. Amount received per annum over

£5,000: No

Subject matter: Breast feeding education

Dates: May 2023

Honorary Visiting Professor, University of Child Health and Children's Hospital, Lahore, Pakistan

Nature of interest: Invited speaker, leading educational delegations and providing consultation via regular visits to Lahore

Financial: Yes: travel, accommodation and subsistence reimbursed via charitable trusts in Glasgow and Lahore. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Public health and clinical nutrition in childhood Dates: 2005 to present. Most recent visit to Lahore in 2022

Non-personal interests

Professor Ian Young

Personal interests

Professor of Medicine, Queen's University Belfast

Nature of interest: Employment

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Collaborates on research in general area of public health, including

nutrition

Dates: 1999 to present

Chief Scientific Advisor to the Department of Health, Northern Ireland (NI) and Director of Research for Health and Social Care NI

Nature of interest: Employment

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Provides independent advice on scientific issues to NI Department of

Health and Main NI funder of health and social care research

Dates: 2015 to present

International Consortium for the Harmonization of Laboratory Test Results (ICHCLR)

Nature of interest: Organization promoting standardization of laboratory test results

Financial: No

Subject matter: Laboratory testing Dates: January 2021 to present

Deputy Editor, Clinical Chemistry

Nature of interest: Academic Journal

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Handles submissions to journals, including some papers on nutrition

Dates: January 2023 to present

Tietz Textbook of Laboratory Medicine, 7th Edition

Nature of interest: Editor

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Laboratory Medicine

Dates: Published June 2022

Non-personal interests

Subgroup on Maternal and Child Nutrition (SMCN)

Dr Robert Boyle

Personal interests

Imperial College London

Nature of interest: Employment

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Research, teaching and clinical practice

Dates: Since 2007

Office for Health Improvement and Disparities (OHID) (previously Public Health England (PHE))

Nature of interest: Member of UK Nutrition and Health Claims Committee

Financial: Yes (honoraria received; travel reimbursed). Amount received per annum

over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Scientific risk assessment of nutrition and health claim applications

Dates: 2021 to present

Several independent legal practices and coroner courts

Nature of interest: Consultancy for expert witness and medical witness work

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Written medical assessments and court attendance in relation to

cases of children and adolescents with food allergy

Dates: since 2016

Baby Feeding Law Group UK Laws - Baby Feeding Law Group UK (bflg-uk.org)

Nature of interest: Membership of group

Financial: No

Subject matter: Legislation to protect infant and young child feeding and enforcement

of such legislation Dates: since 2021

La Leche League Great Britain

Nature of interest: Professional advisor

Financial: No.

Subject matter: Professional advice regarding allergy and breastfeeding support as

required

Dates: since March 2023

Dr Robert Boyle - Non-personal interests

World Health Organization

Nature of interest: Consultancy

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Contribution of chapter on health and nutrition claims for infant and

young child formula to a WHO 360 report

Dates: 2023 to 2024

Non-personal interests

National Institute for Health and Care Research (NIHR) Research for Patient Benefit (RfPB) programme

Nature of interest: Research grant

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Network meta-analysis project to evaluate comparative effectiveness

of topical anti-inflammatory treatments for eczema

Dates: 2021 to 2023

NIHR Systematic Reviews programme

Nature of interest: Research grant

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Core funding for Cochrane Skin Group

Dates: 2019 to 2023

NIHR Health Technology Assessment (HTA) Programme

Nature of interest: Research grant

Financial: Yes Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Trial of IgE tests for Eczema Relief (TIGER): randomised controlled trial of test-guided dietary advice for children with eczema, with internal pilot and

nested economic and process evaluations

Dates: 2022 to 2027

NIHR RfPB programme

Nature of interest: Research grant

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Development and feasibility testing of an intervention to prevent

potentially harmful skincare practices during infancy

Dates: 2022 to 2024

American Academy of Dermatology

Nature of interest: Research grants

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Cochrane systematic reviews related to the management of skin

disease

Dates: 2020 to 2021 and 2024 to 2025

Professor Marion Hetherington

Personal interests

Elsevier

Nature of interest: Journal Editor (Editor in Chief)

Financial: Yes (quarterly stipend). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Appetite Dates: 2013 to present

Give A Child A Hope Charity

Nature of interest: Trustee

Financial: No

Subject matter: Supporting the Revival Centre, Matugga, Uganda

Dates: 2016 to present

Non-personal interests

Purely Nutrition Ltd

Nature of interest: Partner for Economic and Social Research Council collaborative

studentship (X2)

Financial: Yes (research funding). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No Subject matter: Research on use of storybooks and sensory play in preschool

children to increase vegetable intake

Dates: 2014 to 2023

Obesity Policy Research Unit hosted by University College London (UCL)

Nature of interest: Scientific Advisor

Financial: Yes (travel). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: UCL hosted policy unit on obesity prevention

Dates: 2014 to present

Slovak Government

Nature of interest: Advisor to Verification of Excellence in Research Exercise Financial: Yes (honorarium). Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: evaluation of published articles from Psychology Departments in

Slovak Universities Dates: 2022 to 2023

Dairy Council Northern Ireland

Nature of interest: Speaker at Nutrition and Health Conference

Financial: Yes (honorarium, travel and accommodation paid). Amount received per

annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: presentation to healthcare audience on infant communication cues

during meals

Dates: March 2023

Professor Marion Hetherington - Non-personal interests

Ella's Kitchen

Nature of interest: provided a research summary for policy paper (Eat, Play, Love) by

Ella's Kitchen Financial: No

Subject matter: encouraging infants to explore fruits and vegetables through play

and experiential learning

Dates: May 2023

UK Research and Innovation (UKRI)

Nature of interest: Research Grant Co-Investigator

Financial: No

Subject matter: UKANet Food for added life years: Putting research into action

(Food4Years)

Dates: Feb 2022 to 2024

UKRI

Nature of interest: Research Grant Co-Investigator

Financial: No

Subject matter: Pump Priming Award 'SPOONful: a Structured Prescription Of Oral

Nutritional supplementation for community-dwelling older adults'

Dates: Jan 2023 to Nov 2023

University of Leeds Sadler Series Seminars

Nature of interest: Research Grant Co-Convenor

Financial: No

Subject matter: END - Ending the inappropriate marketing of infant and toddler food

products by design

Dates: October 2023 to Sept 2024

University of Leeds

Nature of interest: Research Grant Co-Investigator

Financial: No

Subject matter: MyFirst1000Days - to improve the health outcomes and long-term

development of children born into disadvantaged communities in Leeds

Dates: December 2023 to January 2026

Professor Alan Jackson (member until end of June 2023) - **Personal interests**

Professor Alan Jackson (member until end of June 2023)

Personal interests

World Health Organization

Nature of interest: Nutrition Topic Advisory Group: guideline development group Financial: Yes (travel and subsistence reimbursed). Amount received per annum

over £5,000: No

Subject matter: 1. Composition of RUTF. 2. Wasting

Dates: 2019 to present

International Union of Nutritional Sciences

Nature of interest: Convenor of International Malnutrition Task Force

Financial: Yes (travel and subsistence reimbursed). Amount received per annum

over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Malnutrition Dates: 2006 to present

International Union of Nutritional Sciences

Nature of interest: Chair of International Task Force on Cancer and Nutrition Financial: Yes (travel and subsistence reimbursed). Amount received per annum

over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Cancer and Nutrition

Dates: 2018 to present

Non-personal interests

BerGenBio ASA

Nature of interest: Son Dr Akil Jackson

Financial: No

Subject matter: Medical Director

Dates: 2018 to present

Professor Sophie Moore

Personal interests

Professor of Global Women and Children's Health, Department of Women and Children's Health, King's College London

Nature of interest: Employment

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Women and children's health

Dates: 2022 to present

London School of Hygiene and Tropical Medicine

Nature of interest: Appointment of Honorary Professor

Financial: No

Subject matter: Not applicable

Dates: 2016 to present

Medical Research Council Unit The Gambia at the London School of Hygiene and Tropical Medicine

Nature of interest: Honorary Senior Research Fellow

Financial: No

Subject matter: Research in The Gambia

Dates: 2016 to present

Non-personal interests

Wellcome Trust

Nature of interest: Senior Research Fellowship (Principle Investigator (PI))

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Micronutrient interventions to improve infant neurocognitive

development and growth in early infancy

Dates: 2020 to 2025

Emergency Nutrition Network

Nature of interest: Member

Financial: No

Subject matter: Wasting and Stunting Technical Interest Group

Dates: 2014 to present

Micronutrient Forum

Nature of interest: Advisory Council Member

Financial: No

Subject matter: Eradication of global micronutrient deficiencies

Dates: 2021 to present

Professor Sophie Moore - Non-personal interests

Wellcome Trust

Nature of interest: Member, Interview Panel

Financial: Yes (travel and subsistence reimbursed). Amount received per annum

over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Science Discovery Dates: 2021 to September 2023

Professor Paula Moynihan

Personal interests

The University of Adelaide

Nature of interest: Employment

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Director, Food and Health

Dates: 2019 to 3 March 2024

World Health Organization (WHO)

Nature of interest: External resource person to the Nutrition Guidance Expert

Advisory Group (NUGAG) sub-panel on diet and health

Financial: Yes (travel expenses, accommodation and subsistence). Amount received

per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Advising on carbohydrates (not sugars) and oral health

Dates: 2016 to 2023

EFSA

Nature of interest: Member of European Food Safety Authority (EFSA) Panel on Nutrition, Novel Foods and Food Allergens (NDA) Working Group on Added Sugars. Financial: Yes (fee and expenses). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No Subject matter: Contributing to Scientific Opinion on upper tolerable level of sugars intake by providing expertise on the oral health evidence base relevant to sugars intake

Dates: 2017 to 2022

Nutrition Society Australia

Nature of interest: Member

Financial: No.

Subject matter: Nutrition research and advocacy organisation

Dates: 2020 to present

Journal of Dental Research

Nature of interest: Editorial board member

Financial: No

Subject matter: Reviewing manuscripts and attending board meetings to discuss

direction of journal Dates: 2017 to present

Journal of Dental Research Clinical and Translational Research

Nature of interest: Scientific Advisory Board

Financial: No

Subject matter: invited to participate in the peer review process as well as be considered as key experts regarding editorials and perspectives for the growing

iournal

Dates: 2022 to 2025

Professor Paula Moynihan - Non-personal interests

Gerodontology

Nature of interest: Editorial board member

Financial: No

Subject matter: Reviewing manuscripts and attending board meetings to discuss

direction of journal Dates: 2015 to present

Australian Dental Association

Nature of interest: member of working group on 'Oral Health Messages for the

Australian Public' Financial: No

Subject matter: providing advice on methodology used to collate evidence base and

its interpretation. Contributing to working group meetings

Dates: 2022 to August 2023

Association for Nutrition

Nature of interest: Registered Nutritionist (Public Health)

Financial: No

Subject matter: Professional registry

Dates: From the beginning of the register (2011) to present

Non-personal interests

Haleon (formally GlaxoSmithKlline (GSK) Consumer Healthcare)

Nature of interest: Consultant

Financial: Yes (consultancy fee paid to my employer). Amount received per annum

over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Member of the Haleon Global Strategic Advisory Council

Dates: 2022 to present

Colgate

Nature of interest: Colgate funded PhD Scholarship for student I supervise

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Assessing sugars intake by children in India and Australia

Dates: 2019 to September 2023

Foundation Nakao

Nature of interest: Research Grant

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: study exploring association between olfaction, oral health and

swallowing function

Dates: September 2023 to September 2025

Professor Ann Prentice OBE

Personal interests

Shenyang Medical College, People' Republic of China

Nature of interest: Appointment of Honorary Professor

Financial: No

Subject Matter: Not applicable

Dates: 1995 to present

University of Witwatersrand, South Africa

Nature of interest: Appointment of Honorary Professor

Financial: No

Subject matter: Not applicable

Dates: 2013 to present

University of Surrey

Nature of interest: Appointment of Honorary Doctor

Financial: No

Subject matter: Not applicable

Dates: 2014 to present

Rank Prize Funds

Nature of interest: Committee member

Financial: Yes (travel reimbursed). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Grant awards

Dates: 2015 to present

Nestle Foundation

Nature of interest: Council Member

Financial: Yes (honoraria received, travel expenses reimbursed). Amount received

per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Research grant awards

Dates: 2015 to 2024

University of Cambridge

Nature of interest: Appointment as Honorary Senior Visiting Fellow

Financial: No

Subject matter: Expertise in global nutrition and health

Dates: 2021 to present

Office for Health Improvement and Disparities (Previously Public Health England)

Nature of interest: Member of Advisory Committee to the National Diet and Nutrition

Survey (NDNS) consortium contracted to PHE and OHID

Financial: No

Subject matter: NDNS Years 11 to 14

Dates: 2018 to present

Professor Ann Prentice OBE - Personal interests

Medical Research Council (MRC)

The Gambia Unit at the London School of Hygiene and Tropical Medicine

Nature of interest: Honorary Senior Research Fellow

Financial: No

Subject matter: Research in The Gambia

Dates: 2018 to present

MRC - UK Research and Innovation (UKRI)

Nature of interest: Visiting worker, MRC Laboratory of Molecular Biology

Financial: No

Subject matter: Administrative support

Dates: 2019 to present

Association for Nutrition

Nature of interest: Founding Fellow

Financial: No

Subject matter: Professional Society

Dates: From the beginning of the register (2011) to present

Nutrition Society

Nature of interest: Honorary Fellow

Financial: No

Subject matter: Professional Society

Dates: 2016 to present

International Union of Nutritional Sciences

Nature of interest: Honorary Fellow

Financial: No

Subject matter: Learned Society

Dates: 2017 to present

Royal College of Paediatrics and Child Health

Nature of interest: Honorary Fellow

Financial: No

Subject matter: Learned Society

Dates: 2015 to present

University of Surrey

Nature of interest: Honorary Degree

Financial: No

Subject matter: Honorary Degree of Doctor

Dates: 2014 to present

Academy of Medical Sciences

Nature of interest: Fellow (elected)

Financial: No

Subject matter: Learned Society

Dates: 2012 to present

Professor Ann Prentice OBE - Non-personal interests

Royal Society of Biology (elected) Nature of interest: Fellow (elected)

Financial: No

Subject matter: Learned Society Dates: 2010 to present

Non-personal interests

Subgroup on framework and methods for evidence evaluation

Dr Russell de Souza (co-opted member)

Personal interests

Associate Professor, Department of Health Research Methods, Evidence, and Impact, McMaster University

Nature of interest: Employment

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Epidemiology

Dates: 2014 to present (Associate Professor from 2019, previously Assistant

Professor)

The Helderleigh Foundation, LLC

Nature of interest: Independent director

Financial: No

Subject matter: Advising on nutrition, dietetics, and research matters as they relate

to the foundation's mission Dates: 2019 to present

Non-personal interests

Canadian Institutes for Health Research

Nature of interest: Grant for research

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Diet and gestational diabetes

Dates: 2020 to 2023

Canadian Institutes of Health Research

Nature of interest: Grant for research

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Air pollution and cardiovascular disease

Dates: 2021 to 2022

Canadian Institutes of Health Research

Nature of interest: Team grant for research

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Deciphering the metabolic signatures of the metabolic syndrome

(MetS) in young children Dates: 2015 to 2022

Dr Russell de Souza (co-opted member) - Non-personal interests

Canadian Institutes of Health Research

Nature of interest: Grant for research

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Birth cohort follow-up for early cardiovascular risk and health

Dates: 2021 to 2026

Health Canada Nutrition Science Advisory Committee

Nature of interest: Committee member

Financial: No

Subject matter: Nutrition science (epidemiology)

Dates: 2020 to present

Dietitians of Canada

Nature of interest: Member

Financial: No

Dates: Pre-2018 to present

College of Dietitians of Ontario

Nature of interest: Member

Financial: No

Dates: Pre-2018 to present

Canadian Nutrition Society

Nature of interest: Member

Financial: No

Dates: Pre-2018 to present

American Society for Nutrition

Nature of interest: Member

Financial: No

Dates: Pre-2018 to present

Nutrition and maternal health working group

Professor Annie Anderson

Personal interests

Bowel Cancer UK

Nature of interest: Member, advisory board

Financial: No

Subject matter: Bowel cancer

Dates: 2006 to 2022

Scottish Cancer Foundation

Nature of interest: Member, Board of Directors

Financial: No

Subject matter: Cancer Dates: 2006 to present

Scottish Cancer Prevention Network

Nature of interest: Co-director

Financial: No

Subject matter: Cancer prevention

Dates: 2009 to 2022

International Journal of Behaviour, Nutrition and Physical Activity

Nature of interest: Editorial Board member

Financial: No

Subject matter: Editorial Dates: 2007 to 2023

World Cancer Research Fund

Nature of interest: Chair (2019), Member (2020 to 2022) International Grant Panel Financial: Yes (travel expenses). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Diet, physical activity, alcohol, obesity and cancer

Dates: 2018 to 2023

Health Research Board (Ireland)

Nature of Interest: Member (2022 to 2023) Definitive Intervention and Feasibility

Awards

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Lifestyle interventions

Dates: 2022 to 2023

Professor Annie Anderson - Non-personal interests

UK Society for Behavioural Medicine

Nature of interest: President, President Elect, Vice President

Financial: Yes (travel expenses). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Behavioural medicine

Dates: 2018 to 2022

Scottish Government

Nature of interest: Chair of Cancer Pre-habilitation Implementation Steering Group Financial: No (travel expenses). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Cancer Pre-habilitation Implementation Steering Group

Dates: 2021 to 2023

Non-personal interests

Professor Basma Ellahi (co-opted member)

Personal interests

Research Professor of Public Health Nutrition, Faculty of Health and Social Care, University of Chester

Nature of interest: Employment

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes Subject matter: Public Health and Nutrition Research and Innovation

Dates: 2003 to present

Sheffield University, London Met University, Greenwich University, Nottingham University, Cardiff Metropolitan University, London School of Hygiene and Tropical Medicine

Nature of interest: PhD Examiner

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Nutrition Dates: 2014 to 2023

Agriculture University Faisalabad, Pakistan

Nature of interest: Honorary Associate Professor

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Nutrition Dates: 2017 to present

Zayed University, United Arab Emirates

Nature of interest: External examiner BSc

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Public Health Nutrition

Dates: 2020 to 2022

Truro and Penwith College

Nature of interest: External examiner undergraduate degree (Fd) Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Nutrition Dates: 2019 to June 2023

Coventry University

Nature of interest: External examiner MSc Public Health Nutrition Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Nutrition Dates: 2020 to present

London School of Hygiene and Tropical Medicine

Nature of interest: External examiner MSc Nutrition for Global Health

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Nutrition

Dates: August 2022 to present

Professor Basma Ellahi (co-opted member) - Personal interests

Glasgow University

Nature of interest: PHD examination

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Nutrition (maternal and child)

Dates: January 2023

University of Lahore, Pakistan

Nature of interest: Adjunct Professor

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Nutrition and Health Research

Dates: February 2023 to present

Equality Diversity and Inclusive Research Association

Nature of interest: speaker at conference (conference sponsor Costello Medical) Financial: Yes (travel, accommodation and meals for one day). Amount received per

annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Nutrition research and EDI

Dates: 12 May 2023

University of Lahore, Pakistan

Nature of interest: Negotiated Placement Experience: Transcultural Nursing (flight,

accommodation, meals) paid by organisation

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Nutrition Dates: 8 to 30 July 2023

London Metropolitan University

Nature of interest: PhD examination

Financial: Yes (travel, and meal). Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Doctoral thesis examination

Dates: 12 October 2023

UKRI MRC Funding

Nature of interest: co-applicant on grant

Financial: Yes - University receives funding for my time on project. Amount received

per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: Nutrition research older adults BAME community

Dates: 29 September 2023 to 2025

Association for Nutrition

Nature of interest: Registered Nutritionist (Public Health)

Financial: No

Subject matter: Professional registry

Dates: From the beginning of the register (2011) to present

Professor Basma Ellahi (co-opted member) - Non-personal interests

SAB Training, Education and EmploymentNature of interest: co-Director

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: No

Subject matter: Generic training - transferable skills

Dates: Jan 2023 to present

Non-personal interests

Joint SACN and COT working group on plant-based drinks

The SACN and COT joint working group on plant-based drinks includes 3 representatives from COT (Professor Alan Boobis, Dr Caroline Harris, Professor Gunter Kuhnle). These 3 working group members are not included in the SACN Register of Interests, as their declarations are provided on the COT website.

Professor Tim Key

Personal interests

Professor of Epidemiology and Deputy Director, Cancer Epidemiology Unit, Nuffield Department of Population Health, University of Oxford

Nature of interest: Employment

Financial: Yes. Amount received per annum over £5,000: Yes

Subject matter: cancer epidemiologist

Dates: 1985 to present

Non-personal interests

Wellcome Trust

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (to University of Oxford). Amount received per annum over £5,000:

Yes

Subject matter: Livestock, Environment and People programme

Dates: 2017 to present

World Health Organization (WHO)-Europe

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (to University of Oxford). Amount received per annum over £5,000:

Yes

Subject matter: Plant-based diets

Dates: 2021 to present

Cancer Research UK (CRUK)

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (to University of Oxford). Amount received per annum over £5,000:

Yes

Subject matter: Potential risk factors for cancer, including soya and cows' milk and

other dairy products Dates: 2021 to 2025

Professor Tim Key - Non-personal interests

Medical Research Council

Nature of interest: Research project funding

Financial: Yes (to University of Oxford). Amount received per annum over £5,000:

Yes

Subject matter: EPIC-Oxford: benefits and risks of plant-based diets

Dates: 1 April 2024 to 31 March 2029

Professor Mike Kelly

Personal interests

None

Non-personal interests

Ms Rachael Wall (co-opted member)

Personal interests

The University of Reading

Nature of interest: Funded research

Financial: Yes. PhD student fees £4,596 and studentship stipend £17,688 per

annum. Bench fees of £20,000 over 3 years

Subject matter: 'Consumption of milk and plant-based dairy alternatives: implications

for nutrition, household expenditure and environmental sustainability'

Dates: March 2023 to 2026

Non-personal interests

Vitamin D fortification working group

All members of this working group are also members of either the SACN main committee or SMCN, and their declarations of interest are stated in the sections for these committees.